
Money Follows the Person 

Home 
Modification 
Partnership
Partner with us to 
help change lives.

What is Money Follows 
the Person (MFP)?
Vaya Health manages the statewide MFP 
Transition Coordination Program on behalf 
of the North Carolina Department of Health 
and Human Services. The program helps 
older adults and people with physical 
disabilities move out of a facility and into 
the home setting of their choice. 

How can I get involved?
Some MFP participants may need 
home modifications to help them live 
independently. To meet their needs, Vaya is 
partnering with licensed, insured builders 
who have a passion to help improve the 
lives of people in our local communities.

We’re thrilled you’re thinking about working with 
our program to help make homes more accessible 
for the people who need it most.

Vaya is here for you, every step of the way.  
Email us today at mfp@vayahealth.com 
to get started.

Learn more:
Visit vayahealth.com, navigate to “Benefits and Services,” 
and click on “Money Follows the Person.”

Our Process

Connect •	 Connection with and support from Vaya’s 
MFP staff

•	 Linkage to a Contracts Team member to  
guide builders through our expediated 
onboarding process

Document •	 Itemized material list on front end  
(if requesting payment up front)

•	 Permit (if required) or passing inspection 
by a third-party North Carolina-licensed 
inspector

Contract 
and 
Payment

•	 Online contract process through Docusign

•	 Payments issued on Tuesdays following  
submission of an approved invoice
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